
Firewise BOD report-June 3rd, 2019 

Finished detailed review of the Wildfire Prevention and Protection Ordinance, fuels management. 

We went over the standards line by line to evaluate, relative to our community and ecosystem. We still 

have these sections posted to the Village website for public review and comment. We’re getting a draft 

now of the revised standards for community review.  

Next meeting, we start with implementation and enforcement discussions. Looks straightforward and 

direct. Possibly need to add something to the solid waste fees for slash management and supervision. 

The idea is to start with community engagement and develop a management plan for each property 

owner, with timelines. We are working toward a community outreach gathering in mid-July for 

education and discussion of the draft ordinance. 

The first thing we will see addressed is dead wood, standing and down. 

We are still investigating various grant opportunities in order to jumpstart our new programs and 

support mass thinning efforts in the community. One large scale application in the works. NM150 

corridor. 

Next meeting: July 1st, 2019 

 


